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Comments: To Whom it May Concern:

 

Last summer my family and I had the privilege of enjoying a week long backpacking trip into the Absaroka

Beartooth Wilderness area.  It was breathtaking, peaceful and a once in a lifetime trip for our family.  We hope

that this area will continue to be preserved as wilderness, with only hiking and horse back riding allowed with no

motorized vehicles.  In addition we hope that the Forest Service will work to preserve critical habitat for the

Grizzly, Lynx and other native species in the Custer Gallatin National Forest.  We choose to live in Montana

because we love the mountains and their wildlife and hope to enjoy it long into the future and that others will also

have this opportunity.

 

Thank you,

 

Anne Martinez

Great Falls, MT


